mry Hunt, President Witbum Gloor, Treasurer Stanley Thomas,
Vice President and Carol Gilg, Secretary
President’s Corner
1 am looking forward to serving the Miller’s
Ridge Community along with the new board for
2007 — 2008. We have an enthusiastic group and
we plan to work for revival and renewal for our
neighborhood.

We are working hard to put new ideas to work
and your new board has many great ideas. Please
pitch in and say I want to be part of the Miller’s
Ridge Neighborhood Association by paying your
membership dues and volunteering to help out.

We are starting something new which we have
had a wonderful response to and that is our Sub
Groups. What is a Sub- Group? Fun and
Friendship with your neighbors. These groups
are forming and if you didn’t sign up for at least
one, then you are really missing out on some fun.

I have met with Arron Martinez with Bexar
Public Works and he is doing an excellent job
addressing our needs. As you can see there has
been work done to replace or repair many of our
sidewalks by the county and grass and weeds cut
along Miller Road behind Vineland. Our streets
are geiting swept on a regular basis and I for one
and glad of that.

Again, I am here to serve and help improve our
neighborhood.

Barry Hosd

President MRNA

Miller's Ridge Neighborhood Association
November General Meeting will be Tuesday
November 13™ at 7:30 pm at the side meeting
room at Saint John Neuman Catholic Church on
Crestway. These meetings are to help shape our
neighborhood and we need your input and
support. Remember this is a general meeting that
is open to all Miller’s Residents, we are a
Neighborhood Association and you can join if
your own, lease or rent. Come and make a
difference.

We are still collecting membership dues and it is
never to late to join. Dues are $30.00 per
household and that is a real bargain. We have
many functions during the year. MRNA Holiday
Light- Up, Spring MRNA Garage Sale, MRNA
Spring Dump Your Junk, Bar-B-Q & Auction
Fund-Raiser (open to the public), MRNA Fall
Garage Sale, MRNA Fall Dumnp Your Junk,
and we are adding MRNA Sub-Groups.

SUB- GROUPS

Cellular On Patrol

MRNA Beautification and Garden Group
MRNA Men’s Walk Night Group

MRNA Lady’s Walk Night Group
MRNA Backyard Chef’s Group

MRNA Movie Buff’s Group

MRNA Seniors Young at Heart Group
MRNA Mom’s Group

MRNA Gourmet Cook’s Group

Remember you must be a member to participate
in all MRNA functions other than General
Meetings. Come and join and have some FUN!!!

MRNA Marque

Have you seen it lately? It has really began to
shape up as Phase I has just been completed and
it really looks great. Thanks to all the hard work
that Dr. Sellers and Carol Gilg has put into it.
There are many others that have worked very
hard and supported this effort. Come to the
MRNA November General Meeting for
discussion on Phase I mpletion.

S i e




MRNA Fall Gara%e Sale

Saturday October 137 was our Annual Fall
Garage Sale and was it ever a success! Stanley
Thomas was in charge of visiting with Sales
and was our official photographer for this
event and along the way he even collected
some membership dues. Way to Go.....Stan!

1

MRNA Fall DUMP YOUR JUNK
Another Success Story! Special thanks to

Dr. Fields for being the Chairperson for this
event, as always he ran a tight ship and collected
more MRNA Membership Dues. Membership
has its privileges. Thanks to board members and
all the volunteers that manned this event. It took
the county two days to remove all the deposits
which were made by MRNA members, this was
very successful event on October 27 & 28.
Remember your Junk and Brush looks so much
better on Trucks haunling it away than i does in
your yard or garage.

MRNA Holiday Light Up Contest

Qur Light Up Contest is just around the corner!

Will your beautiful display be the winner this,

year? All current members 2007-2008 of the\

MRNA that decorate have a chance to win. So} .

get ready to Light up and have FUN!!! :
PRIZES

1" $100.00 Cash

2" $ 60.00 Cash

3 $ 40.00 Cash

There will be 3 Honorable Mentions this year

325.00 Cash each

Judging will be on December 1 8" 2007 and

Prizes awarded on December 19" 2007

Don’t forget to mow and groom your yard

before decorating. Good Luck

STREET CAPTAINS

Stanley Thomas is our Team Captain for Street
Captains. He is requesting volunteer members to
call him about becoming a Street Captain as we
need two people for each street. There are some
streets that do not have one. Call Stan at 599-
0901 to volunteer. Street Captains pass out
newsletters and notify Ann Jones at — 967-0812
our membership chairman about new comers on
your street so that she can get them a welcome
packet and give them the opportunity to join the
MRNA .

BOARD MEMBERS 2007-2008

Barry Hunt President 655-9556
Stan Thomas V.President 599-0901
Wilburn Gloor Treasurer 653-7866

Carol Gilg Secretary 653-7947
Betty Koula Parliamentarian
Chairpersons

Ann Jones Membership 967-0812

Milton Jones Programs  967-0812

Bob Kemmer WebMaster 655-0223
“WE ARE HERE TO SERVE AND IMPROVE
OUR NEIGHBORHOOD’

MRNA TRADING POST/ FOR SALE

Gun Cabinet- Holds Six rifles, Key locking plate glass
doors and drawer storage $50.00 call 653-7947
Computer Desk & hutch - oak look , great for
computer room $75.00 call 655-9556

Entertainment Center — cherry look, three
section,$100.00 call 887-6009

Free Christmas Tree- 71t artificial Christmas Tree to
use in home, church or school. Call 653-7947



